
                                               

Dear Friends, 

SCOTLAND UNITED IN PRAYER FOR PARLIAMENT 
 
Jeremy Balfour MSP, is our host for our next event in the Scottish Parliament. It is on Tuesday 12th 
November 2019 6.00 - 7.30 pm, in Committee Room 1. We again invite you to take part in this 
important initiative to gather Christians at Holyrood to pray alongside MSPs. 
 
The aim of Scotland United in Prayer for Parliament (SUPP) is to pray for the MSPs, staff and 
relevant current issues in the heart of the Parliament.  It is being spearheaded by a group of City 
Church Leaders and hosted by an MSP, with contributions from key Public Affairs groups with their 
finger on the pulse.
 
PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO TRUSTED PEOPLE IN YOUR CHURCH CIRCLE
 
Due to both the space and security restrictions, we need to submit names in advance, on a 'first 
come, first served' basis. To avoid disappointment and secure your place, please email Anne 
Comrie now on  info@  supp  .org.uk. Closing date is 8th November, 2019.
 
PLEASE INCLUDE your FULL NAME and CHURCH LINK
 
 
Participants need to arrive in the Reception Area for Registration and to collect their Visitor 
badge by 5.40p.m.latest.   Please, also allow ten minutes to pass through the Security check.
  
 
 
Kind regards,
David Hewitt,
On behalf of the SUPP Core Team.
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